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Priax develops Area Denial System for the Federal Bureau of Prisons 

A more cost-effective and easier to install pepper spray system for controlling riots 

San Diego, June 15, 2007:  Priax has developed an Area Denial Pepper Spray System working in 

conjunction with the Federal Bureau of Prisons Southeast Region. The Area Denial system has been 

developed to protect the center towers in the United States Penitentiary from being taken over in the 

event of an internal riot. The Area Denial system consists of a standard Hydro-Force Series chemical 

cylinder, which is already purchased by the FBOP. This cylinder is connected to a hose, piping, and 

nozzle system which allows the officer occupying the tower to release pepper spray at the tower 

lower entrance and drive back would be rioters. The Area Denial system offers a number of 

advantages over the prior method, which consisted of using pyrotechnic gas grenades. The Area 

Denial system allows the officer many applications of pepper spray to drive back rioters over long 

periods of time. More information on the Area Denial Pepper Spray system is available on the Priax 

website. 
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